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When replying please quote: 

Ref.: NT-NT7–1; NT-N1-15.4; NT-NS2-35 — E.OSG - NACC60370 15 April 2016 
 

VERY URGENT 
 
To: States, Territories and International Organizations 
 
Subject: POSTPONEMENT — ICAO/FAA Workshop on Best Practices for the 

Development of Aerodrome Manuals and the Use of Procedures for Air Navigation 
Services — Aerodromes (PANS-AGA) for the CAR Region 
Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago, 16 – 19 May 2016 

 
Action 
Required: Take note of postponement of this event 
 
Sir/Madam, 

 
I refer to my letter Ref. NT-NT7–1; NT-N1-15.4; NT-NS2-35 — E.OSG - NACC59770, 

dated 4 April 2016, through which I invited your Administration to the ICAO/FAA Workshop on Best 
Practices for the Development of Aerodrome Manuals and the Use of Procedures for Air 
Navigation Services — Aerodromes (PANS-AGA) for the CAR Region that was scheduled to be held 
at the Trinidad and Tobago Civil Aviation Authority (TTCAA) Training facility in Port of Spain, 
Trinidad and Tobago, from 16 to 19 May 2016. 

 
On this regard, please note that this event has been postponed to November 2016. The 

new dates will be sent to you at a later date. I regret any inconveniences that this postponement may cause 
your Administration.  

 
Accept, Sir/Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Melvin Cintron 
Regional Director 
North American, Central American and 
Caribbean (NACC) Regional Office 
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